
From:  John Herrick <jherrlaw@aol.com> 
To: <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date:  7/6/2012 11:05 AM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
    I would like to participate on panels for both the workshop regarding Ecosystem Changes 
and the Low Salinity Zone (September 5) and on the workshop regarding Analytical Tools for 
Evaluating Water Supply . . . (October 2).  I am counsel and general manager of South Delta 
Water Agency and would like to participate myself or have a technical representative appear in 
my place.  
 
JOHN HERRICK, Esq. 
4255 Pacific Avenue, Ste. 2 
Stockton, CA 95207 
(209) 956-0150 ph 
(209) 956-0154 fax 
________________________________________ 
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